
    

  

  

  

  
 

  

      

      

   

          

            

   

 

   

       

         

          

  

 

 

   

 

 

Shanna Paterson – Marine Management Organisation 

(by e-mail only) 

Request for Marine Licence
Variation 

Dear Shanna, 

Further to our previous conversations, Hornsea Project Two formally requests an 

amendment to the Project’s deemed Marine Licences (DMLs) to reflect an update in the 

Maritime and Coastguard Agency’s (MCA) Marine Guidance Note (MGN) reference. 

Schedules 8 – 11, Part 2, Condition 3 makes reference to MGN 371 which has now been 

superseded by MGN 543, as reflected on the MCA website1. The link currently in the 

footnotes of the DMLs also links to the now obsolete MGN 371 rather than redirecting to 

the correct MGN. 

We therefore propose that any reference to MGN 371 is replaced with MGN 543 ‘Safety 

of Navigation: Offshore Renewable Energy Installations (OREIs) - Guidance on UK 

Navigational Practice, Safety and Emergency Response’ and that the link to the MGN 

guidance in the footnotes is also updated to the link provided in the footnotes of this letter 

below.  

If you have any queries on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me 

Yours sincerely 

Natalia Lopez 

Offshore Environmental Manager – Hornsea Project Two 

Ørsted 

Tel 07788226620 

08 July 2019 

Our ref. [03215700_A] 

1 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/mgn-543-mf-safety-of-navigation-offshore­
renewable-energy-installations-oreis-uk-navigational-practice-safety-and-emergency­
response 
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